

## Morning ANNOUNCEMENTS

December 22nd, 2023

## Happy Holidays and Happy Year!

The B&B Club will have their final meeting and holiday party for 2023 Today after school from 2:20-3:10 pm in room 202. Come prepared with your thought provoking topic or question as we will be playing a game of "PERSPECTIVES" Hope to see you there!

Sorry video gamers but the Media Center is being used after school this Friday so we will NOT meet. I hope everyone has an enjoyable and safe break. See you in the new year.

The Academic Challenge Team at Valley Forge will have a meeting Monday, January 8th after school. If you are interested in joining us, please come to room 102. All Valley Forge students are welcome. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Vojta or Mrs. Simanella

Hello Valley Forge Students!! Are you one of Valley Forge's 15 most talented students???? Would you like to showcase your skills to Valley Forge?? If so, please complete the attached google form and submit by FRIDAY, DECEMBER 22 2:00 PM. We will only accept the first 15 entries! TALENT SHOW APPLICATION

1st Annual Valley Forge Talent Show: Thursday, January 18 @ 7:00 pm. Price of admission for guests is \$5! Tickets will be sold at the door.

Students, please check your emails daily. Important information is being sent out often through email. This is an important skill to practice daily.

When visiting the Student Service Office, you must now be sure to SIGN IN. Whenever you are in the office whether it is for a counselor

visit, a call slip, any reason, you must now make sure that you sign in.

Patriots Perks coffee is back! Iced Coffee, Hot Chocolate & Tea will be sold during all lunch periods on Friday. All drinks are \$2.00 Come purchase some delicious drink on Friday.

If you get a Patriot Buck, don't forget to turn it in to Student Services. You will place them in a bin according to grade! You can earn incentives or rewards so make sure to turn them in! You can earn them from being respectful, responsible and/or ready to learn!

Attention students you need to come to the clinic and speak to the nurse if they are ill. Students should not call their parents to pick them up when they are sick, this must be done through the clinic staff only. Thanks!

Students must have a pass to go to the clinic.

Chess Club Monday's at 2:15 in the Media Center.

Video Game Club Fridays in the Media Center after school. Bring your own gaming equiptment.

Valley Forge Patriots are responsible, respectful, and ready to learn!

